
To: johnsupowitz@gmail.com 
 
Subject: The Ten Miles That Divide Us  
 
Dear Mr. John Supowitz: 
 
How drastically can ten miles in Connecticut really change things? One might be quick to 
answer that if they are unaware of Quinnipiac and Yale’s sports history. The Battle of Whitney 
Avenue is certainly able to challenge this question with the Men’s Ice Hockey Game.  
 
The story of the Quinnipiac versus Yale ice hockey game would be an excellent choice for 
BroBible. It is a thrilling and anticipated yearly event every February but it also offers a history 
of excellence and heartbreak. In addition to this, the game also features a performance by the 
Ice Cats, classic stadium food, and giveaways. Your direct relationship to Quinnipiac would offer 
readers an exclusive perspective usually held by only students and Alumni.       
 
I am offering the story The Battle of Whitney Avenue to only BroBible. The game takes place 
February 29th, so I would need to know soon if you are interested. I can provide contact 
information for current students, People’s United Bank, as well as offer an interview with 
Quinnipiac’s head coach Rand Pecknold. 
 
I will call you within the next few days to inquire if you are interested. If you would like to 
contact me earlier, please feel free to reach me at 203-731-7030. Thank you for your time and I 
look forward to speaking with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nora Carr  
 
 
Nora Carr 
Communications Specialist 
Quinnipiac University Men’s Ice Hockey   
203-731-7030 
Rracaron96@gmail.com 
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